
AARP Driver Safety 

Smart Driver Course Participants 
  

In the interest of safety for instructors and participants, AARP National continues to take 

a cautious stance on resuming in-person events.  In the meantime, there are two options 

for people who need to renew their car insurance discount.   
  

Online Course: 
  

 Go to http://www.aarpdriversafety.org  

 Promo Code for a 25% discount: DRIVINGSKILLS  
  

Virtual Course: 
  

 The AARP Smart Driver Virtual Course for CT licensed drivers will be presented on: 
 

 February 23, 2022 at 12:30 PM 

 March 10, 2022 at 9:30 AM 

 March 23, 2022 at 12:30 PM 

 April 11, 2022 at 12:30 PM 

 April 28, 2022 at 9:30 AM 

 May 9, 2022 at 12:30 PM 

 May 23, 2022 at 9:30 AM 

 June 9, 2022 at 12:30 PM 

 June 20, 2022 at 9:30 AM 

 

To register go to https://aarp.cvent.com.   

 

Please note: Cvent registration closes 7 days prior to the course date.  Classes are  

4 hours and 15 minutes long.  Cvent will provide the Zoom link and additional  

course information. 
 

 

http://www.aarpdriversafety.org/
https://aarp.cvent.com/c/calendar/d34aa7c4-2583-481f-9dd6-910e58de44f7

